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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2015 7:38 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Thursday, November 26, 2015 - 7:37pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: Kimberly 
Last Name: Manson 
Email: sunny1226@cox.net 
Today's Date: November 26, 2015 
Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  I appreciate all of California's efforts to 
conserve water.  My neighborhood has tried very hard to comply.  Lots of fake grass, rock, a lot of dirt 
too.  I have put in two new toilets, water conserving shower heads and rain buckets galore.  I wait to 
water what plants that are still alive before 8:00 a.m. and after 6:00 p.m. I know that our efforts have 
allowed San Diego County reservoirs, in   
particular, San Vicente, to have more than enough water for quite some time.    
I would really like Governor Brown and the board to consider letting San Diego be able to relax our 
conservation efforts some.  The percentage I don't know.  I just know that I wash clothes once a week 
and towels and sheets once a month.  I am on a fixed income and would appreciate some kind of 
break as we are expecting a rate increase from the Helix water District(of which I am apart of).  Thank 
you for letting me send this. 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

11-26-15


